
15/11/2022 
REF: FOI 938/33653/RM 

Sent via email 

Dear 

RE: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST – FOI 938/33653 

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s (PCC’s) office have now completed the search 
for the information which you requested on the 18th October 2022. 

Your request: 

I am conducting research on the financial reporting of UK governments and related entities. 

I can only locate some accounts from the online publication scheme. 

I understand the PCC has replaced the Avon and Somerset Police Authority in 2012. 

After my research to date, I wish to request from you the following financial years’ annual accounts 
including those of Avon and Somerset Police Authority:  

Police authority 
2007/08, 2008/09, 2009/10, 2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13 

PCC 
2012/13, 2013/14, 2014/15, 2015/16 

Our response: 

In line with GDPR, our retention policy is 7 years.  Therefore, please find attached the 2015/16 
Statement of Accounts.  No information is held prior to this date. 

If you have any queries about this letter then please contact me, quoting the reference number 
above in any future communications. 

If you are unhappy about how your request has been handled and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of the decision then you should write to: 

The Chief Of Staff  
Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s Office 



Valley Road 
Portishead 
Bristol 
BS20 8JJ 

Please note, Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioner’s office provides you with the right 
to request a re-examination of your case under its review procedure. The appeals document is 
attached for your reference. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have 
exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Avon and Somerset Police and Crime 
Commissioner’s office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: http://ico.org.uk/. 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information Officer  

Avon and Somerset Police and Crime Commissioners Office 

http://ico.org.uk/



